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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I would like to thank you for your continued hard work and support over the past school 

year. We have faced some very challenging times but by sticking together as a 

community we have overcome these and had a very successful year. 

I also want to thank my colleagues for all of their hard work this school session. They have 

worked so hard this year to make it feel as ‘normal’ as possible for the children and they 

have created an environment where the children feel nurtured and supported.  

I would like to recognise the cleaning and janitorial staff who have worked diligently all 

year to keep the school clean and staff and ultimately enable us to be open. 

Lastly, I would like to recognise your children for all of their efforts this year and how well 

they have coped. They have shown great resilience and I have witnessed some lovely 

acts of kindness and compassion from them throughout the year. They have adapted 

admirably to at home and in school teaching and they are a credit to you. 

As this school session comes to an end, on behalf of all of the staff at Bushes, I would like 

to wish you all a very happy and healthy summer.  

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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